
 

 
 

Alberto Motta is dead. Crushed by a container: 
Workers strike the Port of Civitavecchia 
 
Elisa Lugano - 10 February 2023 
 

 
 
His name was Alberto Motta and he was 29 years old the worker died in an accident at 
work at the port of Civitavecchia. On the spot the border police and the magistrate. An 
investigation into the incident is underway. The worker, originally from Tarquinia, was 
crushed by a container he was carrying on one of the docks. 
 
Alberto Motta was working on a forklift 
 
Alberto Motta died while he was working on a forklift at platform 25. It seems that he 
was moving a container when he was run over by it. The 29-year-old worker was the son 
of another historic worker of the RTC port company, namely the company that manages 
the container terminal. 
 
Strike proclaimed at the Port of Civitavecchia 
 
“With reference to the very serious fatal accident, which occurred this morning in the 
Port of Civitavecchia at the Rome Terminal Container, which cost the life of a young 
worker, the undersigned Territorial Secretariats communicate, on the basis of art. 49 of 
the CCNL in force for port workers, the immediate 24-hour strike as a sign of mourning 
for the aspects related to safety in the workplace. From 12.00 of TODAY Friday 
10/02/2023 to 12.00 of Saturday 11/02/2023.  
 
The strike will affect all the workers of the Port of Civitavecchia". 


